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Gas Deficit Warning Subscription 

Service

� A text and email subscription 

service exists for Gas Deficit 

Warning (GDW) notices

� Subscribers to the old Gas Balancing Alert (GBA) service will 

be contacted via email shortly requesting that they re-

subscribe to the GDW service if desired and providing a link to 

do so.

� This is required as it is anticipated that a large amount of  

subscriber information is no longer valid

� The service is being amended to make it easier for users to 

manage their preferences
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Gas Deficit Warning Subscription 

Service

� Those who have already subscribed to the GDW service 

(using the nationalgrid.com website) since December 2012 

will not need to take any action

� For the avoidance of doubt, in the event of a GDW being 

issued before the subscription confirmation process is 

complete, the existing list of GBA subscribers will be notified

� For any queries contact:

�Gasoperations.Shipperliaison@nationalgrid.com; or

�Carrie Clifford : 01926 654273


